INVITATION
Sacrament of Reconciliation / Eucharist

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings from St Mary’s Parish.

We would like to invite you and your child to commence the journey towards the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Eucharist. 

These Sacraments are a wonderful opportunity for parents and children to renew their faith; to discover God who is present in all we do. 

In essence, Reconciliation nurtures our capacity to humbly acknowledge our stuff-ups and say “sorry”.  It reminds us that our actions have consequences - they impact others. 

But perhaps most importantly, the Sacrament highlights how much your child is loved and valued – that the truth will set them free. 

In preparing for the Eucharist, 
we will nurture your child’s relationship to Jesus Christ in prayer, 
deepen your family’s active participation in the Mass, 
and develop  your family’s sense of belonging to a community of disciples who love Jesus, each other and the wider world.

The Reconciliation preparation program will commence on Tuesday 28th June,2022 at 5.30pm in St Mary’s Hall. 

More details and enrolment forms:

are our parish page on the Archdiocesan website

http://cg.org.au/bungendore/Home.aspx

If you have any queries/concerns, please do not hesitate to email the parish office bungendore@cg.org.au at any time or ring us on Wednesdays between 11am and 5pm on 
6238 1247.
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